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| strongly oppose this house bill. Ultimately this bill limits free choice and speech.
Which is rather ironic, since that is the ploy being used by those in charge. This
limits the average citizen in choosing the candidate of their choice. And favors
deeper pockets and more organized groups giving bigger contributions, who will
naturally have a larger voice then. This really takes away from common citizens.



